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This letter is being sent to inform you of the progress of construction activity 
on the above-referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

Thank you for your patience as we work through the final stages of the 
project. 

This is a general update of construction activities over the next few weeks. 
Project completion is scheduled for the end of October. 

The next step in the process will be for the contractor to grade and tolerance 
the aggregate base sections with a grader between the curbs. 

During the same timeline, the contractor may begin concrete placement, 
although we anticipate that most of the remaining concrete flatwork, including 
driveway installation, will more than likely occur after the first layer of 
bituminous is placed. 

The final steps in the process will include installing the light poles, traffic 
signs, and placement of the final layer of bituminous. Boulevard restoration 
and seeding will be one of the final steps before opening the road to traffic. 

We will continue to send updates as these steps progress this fall. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call or email. 

Jordan Van Oort, Project Engineer 

 


